

Goosehill Primary School Weekly Notes-June 20, 2014



Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that next week will be our last week of school. Thank you for attending so many of our end-of-year festivities! The children love having an audience and certainly enjoyed the cheering spectators at Field Day this week. Everyone had a terrific time on a perfect blue-sky day! Thank you to Mrs. Schneider, Mrs. Savarese, Mrs. Grego, and all of the parents who worked so hard to make it such a special day for the children. Thank you to all of the parents who contributed watermelon for the children's snack. A big thank you to Mr. Malone for planning such fun games for the children to play and to all of our staff members who ran the events.

First Grade: We are looking forward to celebrating our first graders' accomplishments at our Moving Up Ceremonies on Monday. Following the ceremonies, they will have a special recess and will receive their yearbooks for signing. They will also enjoy a pizza luncheon that afternoon, courtesy of the GPFA. Because it is a special afternoon for the children, please do not plan to sign your child out of school before the regular dismissal time of 3:00.

Kindergarten: All kindergarten students will need to bring a bag lunch on Monday. Monday is a full day of school with regular dismissal times.

On Tuesday and Wednesday, ALL students will be dismissed at noon. Please remember that on half days, the students ride their morning van routes home, so we cannot permit changes to bus stops next week. Please also note that it takes slightly longer to complete the van routes on half days, as both kindergarten and first grade students ride home together.

On Thursday, the LAST DAY of school, dismissal will be at 10:30 a.m. The van routes will again be the morning routes going home, with both kindergarten and first grade students riding together.

Final Weekly Notes: There will be <u>no paper copy</u> of next week's NOTES, in case some of the children don't carry their backpacks on the last day of school. Please access our last-day-of-school NOTES on the Cold Spring Harbor School District website. Included will be a list of recommended books for summer reading aligned with the Reading Stages on your child's report card. I will also include recommendations for great read aloud books to enjoy with your children this summer.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs. Herschlein

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Notes from the GPFA:

Please remember to order your school supplies for the 2014-2015 school year. When paying your schools dues, remember that if you have children in 2 different schools, make sure you have added the dues for each school when checking out. If all of your children attend the same school, then only one dues payment is required per family.

For example: If you have children at Goosehill AND Lloyd Harbor/West Side, you will need to add your child's Goosehill pack(s) and one GPFA dues to the cart AND your child's LHS/WSS pack and one PTG dues to the cart. If you just have children at either Lloyd Harbor or West Side, then you just need to add the pack(s) and the one dues per family regardless of how many packs you buy. It is important to remember you are paying one dues payment for each school your children attend, regardless of how many packs you purchase. Please feel free to call your school supplies chairperson with any questions re: ordering.

School Supply Chairs

Goosehill
Julie Torrey
631-807-2815
jatorrey@optonline.net

Lloyd Harbor School Victoria Leventhal 917-621-6275 vplev2@gmail.com

West Side School Jill DeMarco 917-912-5102 jed1273@yahoo.com

Orders are due June 26th. Please use the link below to order. https://ahartzpacktoschool.com/User/district

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 75 Goose Hill Road, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

** PLEASE POST **

Please be advised that a special meeting of the Board of Education will take place on June 30, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. at the Francis Roberts Community Center. The Board of Education may consider a motion to adjourn to Executive Session to discuss legal and personnel matters appropriate for Executive Session.

William Bernhard, District Clerk

ldren's Su

Obstacle Petting Zoo face painting

THURSDAY, JUNE 26, 5:00-7:00 P.M.

@ COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY RAIN DATE: FRIDAY, JUNE 27







JOIN THE 2014 SUMMER READING CLUB!



BY THE FRIENDS FOUNDATION



Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center 95 Harbor Road Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 COLD SPRING HARBOR www.cshlibrary.com / 631.692.6820 / CSH Mobile App

